
 

TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM: Aaron S. Reeves, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT: Cannon Cruiser Car Club Annual Requests 
 
DATE: October 1, 2013 
  
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The Cannon Cruisers request that they be able to use Hannah’s Bend Park on 
August 2nd and 3rd for their annual car show.  In addition they would like to park 
their cars in the downtown lot the evening of August 1st as part of the Friday 
evening cruise.   
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Staff recommends that the City Council approve the Cannon Cruiser Car Club 
requests as presented.  
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
I respectfully request a motion to approve the Cannon Cruiser Car Club requests 
as presented.  
 
 
 
 

           AR


